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Message from the President and CEO of Dade County Federal Credit Union 
As we refect on 2024, I am flled with immense gratitude for the loyalty of our members and the dedication of 
our staff. Together, we have achieved remarkable milestones and strengthened our position as a trusted 
fnancial institution. 

We are thrilled to announce the Grand Opening of our Pembroke Pines branch in early 2025, marking a 
signifcant step in expanding our presence in Broward County. This new branch will provide greater convenience 
and accessibility for our members in the area. Earlier this year, we successfully hosted our frst car sale in 
Broward County, underscoring our commitment to serving this growing community. These efforts represent 
just the beginning of our journey to unlock the potential of this market, and we eagerly look forward to further 
growth in the coming years. 

In 2024, we proudly supported hundreds of small businesses through our RISE loan program, empowering 
entrepreneurs to achieve their dreams. This year, we also began offering merchant processing services, 
providing small businesses with the tools they need to manage transactions effciently and grow their 
operations. 

Recognizing the evolving needs of our small business members, we are excited to announce the launch of our new business credit card in 
2025. Designed to offer customized fnancial solutions, this product will further reinforce our role as a trusted partner in the success of 
business owners. Additionally, we are introducing new business programs in 2025, tailored to both small and large businesses in the 
community. We believe these services will provide valuable support to local businesses, helping them grow and thrive, which in turn 
strengthens the communities we serve. 

Beyond traditional fnancial services, we are committed to going above and beyond by positioning ourselves as a true community hub—one 
that offers not only fnancial services but also health initiatives, educational programs, and more. Through our free health and ftness 
programs, such as the Walk/Run Club and Zumba classes, we have fostered a sense of belonging while promoting healthy lifestyles. Looking 
ahead, we will continue to embrace initiatives that support our communities in achieving their goals, whether they relate to fnancial success, 
health, or personal growth. Our mission is to be there for our members, empowering them every step of the way. 

Looking toward 2025, we remain steadfast in our commitment to safeguarding your fnancial future and delivering cutting-edge technology. 
Dade County Federal Credit Union is dedicated to ensuring that your fnancial information is protected and that your banking experience 
remains seamless and effcient. In addition to enhancing our digital platforms and security measures, we are continually investing in innova-
tive tools and services designed to make banking more convenient and accessible. Our goal is to provide you with the most advanced 
solutions, whether through mobile banking, personalized fnancial advice, or new features that streamline your fnancial management. 

Thank you for being a part of our journey. Your trust, loyalty, and support have been integral to our success, and we are grateful for the 
opportunity to serve you. Together, we look forward to an even brighter future, flled with new opportunities, continued growth, and a shared 
commitment to strengthening our communities. As we move forward, we remain dedicated to providing you with exceptional service and 
innovative solutions to meet your evolving needs. Here’s to a future of continued partnership, success, and mutual prosperity. 

Warm regards, 

George Joseph
 President/CEO 

OUR MISSION: TO DELIVER THE HIGHEST LEVEL OF SERVICE BY PROVIDING SOLUTIONS TO YOUR FINANCIAL NEEDS. 



 

Gobble 'Til You Wobble: 
A Thanksgiving Turkey Drive 
Success Story! 

Thanksgiving is a time for gratitude and giving 
back, and we here at Dade County Federal Credit 
Union were thrilled to spread some holiday cheer 
through our turkey drive! 

Our Miami Gardens and Homestead branches 
transformed into drive-through turkey distribution 
centers! Cars lined up, flled with smiling faces 
excited to receive their free Thanksgiving 
centerpiece. It warmed our hearts to see the 
community come together and support this 
initiative. 

We also teamed up at the Boulevard Heights 
Community Center, with Broward Community 
Partners, Reaction Realty Group, and the Law 
Offces of Michael Garcia, providing full 
Thanksgiving meals to families in need. It was a 
truly heartwarming experience to help ensure 
everyone in our community had a delicious holiday 
meal to enjoy. 

Read more articles like this on our blog at 
dcfcu.org/blog. 
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